
From: Elaine Kennedy   
Sent: Monday, October 2, 2023 2:41 PM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance aarhus.compliance@un.org 
Cc: Brendan Keenan ; Fiona Marshall fiona.marshall@un.org 
Subject: Plan of Action for Decision VII/8i Update 

 

Dear Ms Marshall,  

 

Please find attached an update to the Plan of Action for decision VII/8i. 

 

Regards, 

Elaine  

 

Elaine Kennedy  

Assistant Principal Officer  

Aarhus, Climate Adaptation and Citizen Engagement Division 
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